STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. e Lacey, Washington 98503
P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

November 18, 2019

MVP Moving and Storage LL.C
d/b/a MVP Moving

P.O. Box 2682

Renton, WA 98056

Re: TV-190524 — Rescinding Dismissal of Household Goods Moving Application

Dear MVP Moving and Storage LLC:

On October 24, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission)
dismissed MVP Moving and Storage LL.C, d/b/a MVP Moving’s application for a household

goods moving permit for failure to respond to a dismissal order by requesting a hearing.

The Commission has now received the request for hearing. Accordingly, the Commission
rescinds the dismissal and will continue to process the application.

If you have any questions, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-1222 or
transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of
this decision. Your request should be addressed to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, 621 Woodland
Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You may also
email your request to records@utc.wa.gov. You must file a request for Commission review no
later than 14 days after the date of this letter.




